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To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors
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Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC # 3324 
Agency # 16A 
ID# 4953 
 
I fully support registration of Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania. Registration of Naturopathic Doctors distinguishes 
them as having education and training from an accredited naturopathic medical college by the Council on Naturopathic 
Medical Education (CNME). Registration further assures Pennsylvania residents their Naturopathic Doctor with the N.D. 
title has the competencies to practice in PA. 
 
I have been seeing a Naturopathic Doctor for almost ten years and have been well pleased with her recommendations 
and treatment.  I never cease to be impressed by her knowledge and expertise.  She listens to my physical complaints 
and spends time exploring possible route causes before making recommendations, never insisting that there is only one 
path to healing.  I feel extremely fortunate to have a naturopath who guides me on my ongoing journey toward health 
and wholeness in conjunction with standard medical practice. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
June Bricker 
54 Nickle Drive 
Mifflintown, PA 17059-7562 
 
 


